
From: Ryan Grant  
Sent: Sunday, December 03, 2017 12:55 AM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: DUBOIS USFS TRAILS 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 

. I was told by 

my neighbors who were in attendance at your resent "town hall" meeting the Forest Service wants to 

restrict access on trails near our property by closing down motorized vehicle traffic altogether on 

WR-02W and WR-03W. I do not support this as this would restrict my winter access to public lands 

and would not allow me to visit the Brooks Lake Area in the winter. I understand that the service 

wants to shut down these trails to motorized traffic for snow shoe/ cross county skiing. I believe 

cross county and motorized vehicles can co-exist on this trail system, However- If they cannot co-

exist, motorized vehicles in this area are definitely the majority and thus should have its benefits as 

such and not be changed. 
 
Additionally, I support increasing Trail WR-27 motorized vehicle width to 64 inches wide vice 50’, 

the majority of the folks in the area have 4 person side by sides that measure greater that 50’. 

 
Thank You 
 
Ryan Grant 
 




